
 
 

January 2023 Kentucky Association Video Newsletter  

 

By Don Harris, Kentucky Association Vice President and Communications Chair 

 

Happy New Year Kentucky Association members and friends!  

 

This month’s video is six minutes long.  The primary news topics are matters pertaining 

to the 2022 USATF Annual Meeting, USATF Kentucky Association Awards Banquet, 

Rule Books, Membership Dues, Masters, Youth, and Officials selected for the major 

2023 USATF Championship meets. The video link for the January 2023 newsletter is 

here.  

 

As mentioned in the previous communications, the format of the Association Newsletter 

is going from paper to digital.  When a newsletter is published, a new video link will be 

provided that is unique to that publication. I will continue to provide content focused 

primarily on USATF matters at the association, regional, and national level.  

 

If you have suggestions, feedback, or content ideas for this newsletter, please submit 

those to harrisdon3807@gmail.com.  

 

https://youtu.be/rCDROuRGR3s
mailto:harrisdon3807@gmail.com

